
Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting Feb. 10, 2017 

 

Present were Susan Week and, Peter Sluski.  The Feb. 7 meeting was postponed to the 10th due to bad 

weather. 

Meeting convened at 7:15  PM.  Minutes of Jan. 3, 2017 meeting were approved following revisions.   

We reviewed the annual MS9 and MS10 reports from Bearing Point and approved them.  Sue will get 

copies made and submit them to the Selectmen for the Town Report and send appropriate copies to 

Bearing Point. 

Peter has issued all but one of the scholarship checks.  Sue will contact Chris to see what she has heard 

from the one student who has not submitted her college information. 

Auditors will be at town office on the 15th and 16th.  Sue will gather the materials they need and leave 

them with Diane for the auditors. 

Perpetual Care funds were discussed.  Sue has been working on a comprehensive spreadsheet showing 

all information available regarding perpetual care fund and cemetery plots.  Peter will begin researching 

more details for perpetual care funds based on annual reports and other bookkeeping records. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:37 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Weeks 


